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Roberta DiMezza

From: Maurice Leroux <leroum24@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 12:25 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Assault weapons ban 2025 (disapproval)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Greetings,  
I recommend you do not support the following bills slated for your approval to move to a vote. 
H 5436 is not supported by the majority. Cities and town are voting in resolutions to stop this bill. You should follow 
there examples as representatives of the voting public. 
H 5263 the state should not be dictating local agenda issues for the citizens of that district.  
H 5130 Ballistic evidence on all firearms will come as added expense to lawful owners of firearms.  
 
It’s time to look at the true data and facts.  
We do not have rampant firearm violations and western type firearms Issues in Rhode Island.  
The media is once again skewing the truth with false studies/surveys by a small percent of the RI citizens. 
 
Truth is in the actual residence of Rhode Island. Not in a small percentage of a voting public. Majority rule 
 
 
Maurice Leroux 
Burrillville, RI 02830 
401-767-6697 
Leroum@cox .net 
Sent from my iPad 


